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Comments: Dear Land Managers,

I am writing to strongly request that you suspend all planning for the Twentymile logging project.

Roadless wildlands are absolutely not contributing to any significant wildfire risk to communities and are existing
within the natural range of species and structural diversity. For that reason such ecosystems should be left alone
and tax dollars should be spent assisting home hardening for rural communities.

Please end the huge waste of tax dollars and degradation of endangered habitats.

Sincerely,

Spencer Lennard



